

CONSERVATION COMMISSION

225 Center Road - Easton, Connecticut 06612

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Christine Halloran, Town Clerk

FROM:

Roy Gosse, Chairman

DATE:

October 24, 2014

SUBJECT:

Cancellation of Regular Meeting Scheduled for

Tuesday, October 28, 2014

This is to inform you that the Regular Meeting scheduled for the Easton Conservation Commission for Tuesday, October 28, 2014 has been canceled due to having no new applications or significant items to address at this time. The next regularly-scheduled Conservation Commission meeting is set for Tuesday, November 18, 2014.

Roy Gosse, Chairman Kan

RG/kak